Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 08 January 2017 12:41

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr Trevor Sexton at 593 Prince Avenue, Westcliff, Essex, ss00jq

| am in Support of this application.

Due to the low level of aircraft movements envisaged majority of the time the airstrip would just be a grass
field. Supporting Fauna and Wild life.

Comments made by Mr Trevor Sexton of 593 Prince Avenue, Westcliff, Essex, ss00jq

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment






